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Thank you so much for your kind generosity, we       
raised a HUGE £454.95 

Our children have been given the opportunity to 
be Agents of Change, and our enduring           

commitment to supporting those less fortunate 
was reinforced on Red Nose Day 2024! 

BABY ANNOUNCEMENT 

We are delighted to announce the safe     
arrival of Oscar and Frankie to Mrs Bradley. 
Mother and babies are doing well and I’m 
sure you will all join us in congratulating     
Mr & Mrs Bradley on the new additions to 
their family.  

   END OF TERM 

We break up for Easter on     
Thursday 28th March at 3.15 p.m. 

The first day of Term 5 is Monday 15th April.  

We wish you all a relaxing and enjoyable Easter 
break.

If your child is starting primary school or transferring to secondary school in September 2024 they may be 
eligible for school transport.  If you think your child is eligible please apply for transport as soon as you 
have your offer of a school place (1st March for secondary school or 16th April for primary). Early 
transport applications are encouraged to ensure that transport is in place in time for the start of the    
September term. Applications can be made online at the website below or a telephone application can be 
made by contacting the Customer Service Centre on 01522 782020. 

For more information about the home to school transport policy and online applications please go to 
www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-college-transport.  

Queries can be emailed to schooltransportapplications@lincolnshire.gov.uk 

 
We are extremely lucky to have our          
wonderful PTFA team who organise 
lots of fabulous events for our    
children to enjoy. Our PTFA team 
meet every term to share ideas,   
discuss and plan events, and would 
love to invite more parents/carers to 
join or support the team.  

Whether it be helping at just one 
event, all events or with the planning 
and organising of fundraisers, the 
team welcome volunteers regardless 
of how much time you are able to 
give. 

If you would like more information 
on how you can join or support the 
PTFA, please speak to the front    
office or message the PTFA team at:  

Ptfaelseapark@gmail.com 

Thank you 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Just a reminder that our After School Clubs    
finished last week with the exception of Year 6 
booster clubs which will continue to run weekly.  

Look out for new clubs lists after the Easter 
break. 

MALICIOUS COMMUNICATIONS 

Malicious Communications has been an ongoing problem in  
Lincolnshire for the last few years now. Online behaviour is 
something we talk regularly to our pupils about within our     
online safety sessions. 

We want to also make sure that parents/carers are aware of 
the laws and potential consequences online behaviour can 
have in the real world, for our children’s futures. Please see 
the below links from Lincolnshire County Council which     
outline the different laws regarding online behaviour; 

Stay Safe Talks - Malicious Communications (youtube.com)  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Akl9CgpP9t8We 
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